

## **PUBLIC NOTICE**

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City of Pleasantville is seeking applicants for four (4) vacancies of the Zoning Board of Adjustment. Interested parties must be a resident of Pleasantville and available to attend monthly meetings either in person or virtually. The appointments will be approved by City Council at the Reorganization Meeting on January 6, 2025. The deadline to submit a letter of interest is December 6, 2024 to the Municipal Clerk, Davinna P. King-Ali, 18 N First Street, Pleasantville, NJ 08232 or email to: <a href="mailto:dking-ali@pleasantvillenj.us">dking-ali@pleasantvillenj.us</a>.

For inquiries please contact (609) 484-3611.

Davinna P. King-Ali, RMC Municipal Clerk